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Term Dates 

SATS week- Year 6 Monday 13th May 
Camp Info Evening Thursday 23rd May-5pm 
Last Day of Term Friday 24th May 
May Half Term       27th May- 31st May 
Back to School   Monday 3rd June 
INSET Day  Friday 7th June 
Year 5/6 Camp  Friday 28th June- 30th June 

 

Online Payment System 

We are currently investigating introducing an online payment system. We could be a cashless school. 
Using this system you will be able to pay for breakfast club, school lunches, clubs, school trips, camps, 

and other school activities from the comfort of your own home.  
You can top-up your ParentPay account online by debit or credit card, or in cash 

through PayPoint stores. Your ParentPay balance can be used immediately to pay for most of your 
children’s items at school. 

It's simple, safe, and convenient and your child will no longer need to carry cash into school. This is 
the same system that is used in several primary schools in the area including Bodmin and Wadebridge 

colleges. 
I would be happy using an online payment system. 
 

I would not be happy using an online payment system.   
 
I am unsure but with support I would be happy to use an online payment system.  

 

Please return this slip to your class teacher 

 

We need your help to win the school 

£2000 and Camel Creek passes for each 

pupil, you just need to listen to Pirate Fm 

radio station. 

Starting Monday 13th May, Pirate Fm will 

be giving out two letters every day, one in 

the Breakfast Show and one in the Home 

Time Show, for a week. Together, these 

letters make up a word. Enter the correct 

word at the end of the week and we could 

be the winner.  

If you hear the letter then please let a 

member of staff know and they will add it 

to our board. 

 

Year 6 SAT’s- A message from Mr Atherton: 

Year 6 have got a very busy week coming up! On Monday, they start their SAT's tests to demonstrate 
how fantastic they are. They have worked incredibly hard to practice lots of skills over the last few 
weeks, and all of the adults are super proud of their attitude towards the tests; we are convinced they 
will do brilliantly. Good luck! 
 

 
Clubs 

Clubs have now been up and running for nearly 2 
weeks. Don’t forget to pay for them in the office on a 
Monday.  

All clubs are £2 a session. 
 

Monday Infant sports 
Tuesday  Junior art 
Wednesday  Junior sport 
Friday   Forestry and Infant art 
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